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March 14, 2023

Notice of Representation by an Independent Registered Municipal Advisor

By publicly posting this written notification, Goose Creek Consolidated Independent School District (*GCCISD”)
intends that municipal market participants receive and use such notification for purposes of operating under the
independent registered municipal advisor exemption (“IMRA™ exemption) to the SEC Municipal Advisor Rule. This
notification may be relied upon until withdrawn by us.

GCCISD has retained Huntington Securities, Inc. (“HSI™) as its independent registered municipal advisor as defined
under Section 15B of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934. GCCISD is represented by and will rely on HSI to provide
advice concerning the issuance of municipal securities and municipal financial products. At HSI, the individual with
primary responsibility for advising GCCISD is Cameron Thatcher.

Municipal market participants seeking to use this notification to provide advice to GCCISD under the IRMA exemption
of the Rule must provide written disclosures to GCCISD with copies to Mr. Thatcher. As required by the Rule, these
disclosures must state that the market participant is not a municipal advisor and is not subject to the fiduciary duty to
municipal entities that the Exchange Act imposes on municipal advisors.

Please direct written disclosures to the following addresses:

Brigitte Clark Cameron Thatcher

Goose Creek Consolidated Independent School District Huntington Securities, Inc.

4544 Interstate 10 East 10000 North Central Expressway, Suite 400
Baytown, TX 77521 Dallas, TX 75231
Brigitte.clark2@gccisd.net Cameron.Thatcher@huntington.com
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